

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

<u>www.Twainharteschool.com</u> www.facebook.com/twainharteschool

Parent Newsletter – May 20, 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

5/2-5/27 State Testing (3rd-8th grades only)

5/25-8th Grade Car Wash; 2:00pm-5:00pm

5/27- End of the Year NEON Dance

5/30- Memorial Day Holiday- No School

6/4- ICES Children's Fair

6/6- Water Day

6/7- Last Day of School- HALF DAY DISMISSAL

6/7- Graduation 7:00pm- Outside on the Blacktop

STATE TESTING is wrapping up for 3rd-8th grade. Please continue to ensure your student gets a good night's rest, breakfast, and comes prepared with a snack. Also please continue to avoid scheduling appointments during school hours as much as possible.

8th GRADE will be holding a car wash, at the Twain Harte Car wash on Manzanita Drive, Wednesday, May 25th from 2:00pm-5:00pm. Tickets will be sold for \$10. Come support our graduating class as they raise funds for their graduation festivities.

NEON is the theme for the 5th-7th grade end of the year dance. Please note that the date of the dance has been changed to Friday 5/27. The dance will be from 5pm-7pm and tickets are \$5.

ICES CHILDREN'S FAIR is back. This year it will take place on June 4th from 10am-2pm at the park in Tuolumne. There will be activities for children as well as resources for parents and guardians.

WATER PLAY DAY will be on campus on June 6th from 1:30pm-2:30pm. Please send your child with a towel and a change of clothes. If you would like to donate or volunteer please let your student's teacher know. TK is invited to stay late to play in the water. Please note that dress code will still be enforced during water play.

JUNE 7th is the last day of school. We will be on a half day schedule-ALL GRADES will be dismissed at 12:00 NOON

PLEASE DRIVE SLOWLY in the parking lots during drop off and pick up times.

YEARBOOKS can no longer be ordered online but, we have a few extras that will be available for purchase on a first-come first-served basis. If you would still like to purchase a yearbook the cost is \$35.00. Please contact the office to add your name to the list. A book will only be guaranteed upon receipt of purchase.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY - DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM. GO BRAVES!